
• Sproughton CofE Primary School is consistently full and well sought after. 
Unusually, we have some school places available from September in years 1, 3, 
5 & 6. 

• The school have won a significant number of Condition Improvement Funding 
bids over the last 5 years inc. new windows, doors (glazing), perimeter fencing, 
fire alarm, panic alarm, heating, air conditioning and  drainage- front and back. 

• Parents raised funds to resurface the playground and the pupils chose the new 
line markings which have been laid this academic year.  

• Following the Parish Council publishing concerns around litter in the village, the 
School Council are planning a community litter pick this term. 

• Pupils have reported how much they love and enjoy the new village playground 
behind the school. Class visits to the playground are planned this term. 

• Local building projects mean that the school could be approached by the Local 
Authority re. expansion but this has been suggested for the last six years and 
there are no further developments. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Jane Stalham  
Headteacher    

Sproughton CofE Primary School  
Ipswich 
Suffolk IP8 3BB 
01473 742182   
"Let your light shine." Matthew 5:16 
 


